BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS

Faridabad Branch Office
Our Ref: FRBO/A-95003032 31 July 2024

FRBO had received an application under Normal procedure for Grant of Licence to use Standard Mark
on Polyethylene fittings for use with Polyethylene Pipes for the supply of Gaseous fuels-Part 3-Electro
fusion fittings as per IS 15927 (Part 3): 2011.

As per the information obtained from BIS website, Circulars of CMD’s to ROs and BOs, the following
are observed:

1. Ason date, no BIS licence exists for the above mentioned product.
2. Marking Fee is not available for the product.
3. No testing facility available for the product.

Therefore, this application is considered to be All India First Application for the above product.

If there is any latest information, LRMD is requested to provide us with the same. Further, it is also
requested from LRMD to provide us with the details regarding the availability of complete testing
facilities for the above product in BIS recognized labs.

All ROs and BOs are requested to send available information regarding the above product by email
with respect to any application pending at their end or any other information which may be helpful in

processing the application.
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